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Wednesday 11th September 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our cultural development programme, 11 by 11, we are incredibly excited to offer every 
child at Scargill the opportunity to watch a theatre performance this Christmas. This will be a 
fantastic experience and develop our children’s knowledge of the wonderful world of theatre.  
 
Reception class will be watching Chicken Licken at Derby Theatre.     
 
“Chicken Licken is a cherished and charming tale of a little chicken who believes the sky is falling 
and the world is coming to an end…but they soon realise that a foolish fear is nothing more than a 

falling acorn….” 
 
Place:       Derby Theatre     
Date:        Tuesday 17th December 2024    
Voluntary contribution per child:  £20.42 
 
Children will need to wear: full school uniform and a coat 
 
They need to bring: 
A small snack (e.g., small bag of Haribo or chocolate buttons), which can fit into their pocket or be 
easily carried and a bottle of water.  
 
We will begin our journey at 9.30am and return back to school at 12.15pm.  
 
We will use the latest medical information and emergency contact details that we have on file. If 
any details have changed, please inform the school office.   
 
Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay by Friday 20th September 2024 
As always, this trip will only go ahead if we receive enough contributions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Benn 


